Description of the WISDOM Project

The “Wireless Information Services for Deaf People On the Move” (WISDOM) project has been going on since 2000. This groundbreaking project to develop mobile videophones is funded by the European Commission Directorate. Partners involved in the WISDOM project include Omnitor, Envilogg, Tolkcentralen and Vastanvik Resource Centre from Sweden, Ericsson from Spain, Department of Technical Computer Science from Aachen University (Germany), Vodafone UK, Motion Media Technology, Centre for Deaf Studies at Bristol University and the British Deaf Association (BDA).

The Centre for Deaf Studies at Bristol University is the co-coordinator/lead of the WISDOM project - more info on the www.mobilewisdom.org

This new device will allow mobile communication in sign language, just as hearing people use the mobile phones. It includes the development of a video server so that deaf people can download clips onto their mobile phones and a relay interpreter service to allow deaf people to communicate with hearing people wherever they are.

The BDA role is to ensure that Deaf consumers are aware of this exciting technological development.

